Debbie Zilcha
Paradise Valley, AZ
Re: Water Loss Claim

Dear Josh,

I am writing to express my appreciation for the exceptional
service provided by The Greenspan Company / Adjusters
international, who assisted us through a challenging period
involving significant water damage to my mother's home.

The prospect of dealing with an insurance claim on top of trying
to remedy the physical damage was daunting, to say the least.
From our first interaction, Greenspan’s team demonstrated a
high level of professionalism and understanding of their field.
You took the time to inspect the damage meticulously, detailing
and documenting everything for the claim. Thoroughness
ensured that we did not miss any pertinent information that
could affect the compensation amount.

One of the things that impressed me most about Greenspan was
their exceptional communication. You clearly explained the
entire process, addressing our concerns and answering our
questions in a patient and respectful manner. They kept us
updated about every step of the claim process and made sure we
understood what was happening.

Because of Greenspan's commitment to our case, we were able
to recover the funds that were due to my Mom.

If you are seeking the services of a public adjuster, I recommend
The Greenspan Company / Adjusters International. Their
professionalism, knowledge, and empathy are great, and I am
certain you will not be disappointed with their service.
Sincerely,

Debbie Zilcha




